TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS AND
PARTIES:

Alamo Concrete Products Company,
has applied to the Texas Commission
on Environmental Quality (TCEQ)
for renewal of Air Quality Permit No.
4928, which would authorize continued
operation of a Concrete Batch Plant
located at 2220 Industrial Crossway,
Harlingen, Cameron County, Texas
78550. Additional information concerning
this application is contained in the public
notice section of this newspaper.




